
 
General Meeting 

Fairway Community Center 
October 10, 2019 

 
 

Meeting called to order by Kym Pipkin at 3:45 pm.   
 
Kym welcomed all members and guests. In addition to members, in attendance were 
our Girls State delegate and her parents; Joanne Schope, ALA representative from South 
Tahoe; 2019 Tech Trek campers and families; new 7th grade Math and Science teachers 
from North Tahoe School, and TLC president Nileta Morton. 
 
Christine Madden introduced Maya Wong, our Girls state delegate.  She talked about 
her experience at the weeklong Girls State camp learning about our democratic 
government processes. 
 
Meri McEneny presented the 2019 Tech Trek campers: Zara, Miya, Alana, Olivia who 
gave reports on their experiences and thanked their teachers and our branch for 
supporting them. One Trekker, Diana was on vacation but sent a videotape of her talk. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:25 pm 
 
We shared an ice cream social after the presentations. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Ann Yuhas 
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